
H E L P   W A N T E D 

 

 Hull Pirate Youth Basketball (HPYB) is gearing up for our busy Intown 

Program, which consists of programs for 1st – 8th grade boys and girls and runs 

from January to March.  After losing last year to COVID, we are newly revamping 

our board for the 2022 season and are looking for interested adults to volunteer 

for any of our available positions:  President, Vice President, Treasurer, 

Secretary, Registration Director, Boys Travel Coordinator, Girls Travel 

Coordinator, Intown Coordinator, Equipment/Schedule Coordinator, Clinic 

Coordinator, Boys and Girls Junior and Senior Commissioners.  Visit 

www.hullbasketball.com for more info and to nominate yourself for a position.  If 

you have any questions or concerns, please email us at 

hullpirateyouthbasketball@gmail.com.   Thank you for considering to volunteer.  

Play Ball! 

 

 

 
Notice:  The program/event listed in this material is organized and provided by independent private organizations & instructors not employed, 

sponsored by, or affiliated with the Town of Hull or its School Department.  The program information is provided here only for the public’s 

convenience and does not constitute a recommendation or endorsement.  The Town and its School Department have no responsibility or liability 

for said program or event.  All inquiries should be directed to the sponsoring organization. 
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